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Impact on neighbouring properties 
Our relationship with our neighbours is of great importance and every possible effort would be made to ensure proposed plans meet with their approval. We would not forge ahead with something that may ultimately cause them stress or discomfort. 
 
Speed of vehicles at point of access 
There are a significant number of properties using the same access point. 
Speed is an issue on this road and, inevitably, a greater number of homes would 
further enhance the case for the 30 mph regulation to be extended. 
There is no conceivable reason why an additional home along this road should further contribute to existing speed issues.  
 
Impact on local landscape character 
There are a number of unique homes along this part of the road, built to vastly different specifications over very different time periods.  Rather than impacting character, an additional home will help further increase the residential aspect of this stretch.  The only impact on local landscape ‘character’ will be the removal of a small strip of hedging. To protect the privacy of our neighbours it would be necessary to build the property at a distance back from the road which minimises the visual impact of the build.
